InteropNet Labs LAN Access Security Initiative

802.1X / EAP Ad-hoc Interoperability Test Event

Information Sheet

The InteropNet Labs LAN Access Security Initiative is hosting an 802.1X / EAP Interoperability Test Event April 4-7, 2004 in Belmont, California. This event will build upon a similar event held in April 2003. All vendors with products that support the IEEE 802.1X and IETF Extensible Authentication Protocol (EAP) standards are invited to participate to test and prove interoperability of supplicants, authenticators (both wireless and wired), and 802.1X-compatible authentication servers. The InteropNet Labs LAN Access Security Team will provide a structured framework for testing and will work to show interoperability success across a wide range of products compliant with the 802.1X and EAP standards.  Generalized results from the interoperability tests will be made available at the Networld+Interop Las Vegas exhibition, May 11-13, 2004. 

When:
April 4-7, 2004 

· April 4th is reserved for vendors to setup their products, in particular those bringing authentication servers

Where:


MediaLive International Hot Stage Facility, Belmont, California

Who:


Any product supporting 802.1X/EAP

Cost:


None 

Requirements:

802.1X/EAP product(s)




Engineer(s) to support test event

Why:


Test with multiple vendor products




Educate the industry on 802.1X




Promote interoperability

To participate, please send the attached participation application to Karen O’Donoghue:

Karen O’Donoghue

(540) 653-1567 (office)

(540) 809-2905 (cell)

odonoghuekf@nswc.navy.mil
802.1X/EAP Ad-Hoc Interoperability Test Event

Participation Application
Vendor Name

Vendor Contact Information

Participating Product Name(s) and Description(s)


Product requirements (OS, CPU, disk space, memory, etc.)


EAP types supported, inner authentication methods utilized


Test priorities 1 
Contact Information for engineer(s) support test event (name, phone number(s), email)

1 Because of time limitations, we will be unable to test all product permutations. As a result, we are soliciting input from participations on their top priorities. 

